
NB-1 Addendum No. 2 R10/25/21

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed proposals for KUAKINI HIGHWAY DRAINAGE

IMPROVEMENTS, VICINITY OF MILE POST 114, PROJECT NO. 11B-01-20,

DISTRICT OF NORTH KONA, ISLAND OF HAWAII, in HIEPRO, scheduled for

2:00 P.M., October 28, 2021, is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL 2:00 P.M.,

November 18, 2021.

ALL requests for information (RFI) shall be received in writing via HIePRO

no less than 14 calendar days before bid opening. Questions received after the

deadline will not be addressed. Verbal requests for information will not receive a

response. Anything said at the conference is for clarification purposes and any

changes to the bid documents will be made by addendum and posted in

HIePRO.

JADE T. BUTAY
Director of Transportation

Posted: 10/26/21


